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On Friday, November 22, at the NOPcon International Hacker Conference to be

held in the Turkey’s capital, Ankara, I will be giving a presentation titled
“Sandbox Detection” after a 7-year hiatus.

I will be answering the question, “Why don’t you come to Ankara ?” by giving
a presentation at this esteemed conference, and I look forward to meeting
with cybersecurity enthusiasts!
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